PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Notice: Bankruptcy Court Closure(s)

Please be advised the Bankruptcy Court will be closed on the following dates:

Monday, December 24, 2018

Tuesday, December 25, 2018

Monday, December 31, 2018

Tuesday, January 1, 2019

The Court’s Case Management and Electronic Case Filing System (CM/ECF) will be available. For any

emergency matters that may arise, please follow the procedures at http.//www.paeb.uscourts.qgov/non-

business-hours-emergency-filing.




